2015/16 OASFAA Special Electronic Board Meeting
November 30, 2015

New Business: On November 18, 2015 the Site Selection Committee toured three hotels in
Tulsa for the 2017 OASFAA conference. They were the Hyatt Regency Downtown, the
Doubletree Warren Place, and the Renaissance. An e-mail was sent to the Board describing all
three of the hotels and, after careful consideration of many factors, the committee
recommended that the 2017 conference be held at the Hyatt Regency Downtown.

On November 20, 2015 Jonna made a motion to sign a contract with the Hyatt Regency for the
Spring 17 conference and Dustin seconded. An e-mail vote was held and the motion passed
unanimously. ot



